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Submission: Hello, Leichhardt Council has submitted a proposal to stay as a stand alone council which I fully support. I am 
concerned that being amalgamated into a larger council will mean less attention to local issues. This could range from 
everything through maintenance of streets and parks through to losing attention on the preservation of our local landmarks and 
history. This would include possible loss of local buildings and other items which may not be heritage listed but contribute to 
the overall look and feel of the area. I believe that council has demonstrated that it is financially and otherwise fit to stay as a 
standalone council and I request that they be allowed to do so. 
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